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For the attention of Dept Planning-Mining and Major Projects 
  
I understand that the Moolarben Coal Mine has just revised Stage 2 plans for open cut and 
underground min expansion which does not include The Drip and Corner Gorges being 
transferred into the adjoining Goulburn River National Park. As a frequent visitor from the 
mid North Coast (Coffs Harbour) who enjoys the splendour of the area, this must be 
protected from the clearing of native forest and the obvious permanent damage to the 
Goulburn River by MINING. It is a beautiful heritage area which should be accessible for 
everyone to enjoy. A short-term mining gain will be a permanent loss to us all and future 
generations. Please take the time to explore the area for yourselves - it needs serious 
consideration. 
  
Regards 
Audrey Breaden 
Home address: 65 Lights Street, Emerald Beach, NSW 2456. 
 
  

From:    <audreybreaden65@bigpond.com>
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